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Dear Mr. Jensen,  
 
The IEEE 802.3 Working Group thanks TR42 for the three liaison letters on the topic of 
the Next Generation BASE-T Study Group.   
 

TR42-2012-10-194A and TR42d7-2013-02-052A.  The Next-Generation Study 
Group has adopted a set of objectives, located at 
http://www.ieee802.org/3/NGBASET/index.html.  The drafts were useful in 
developing these objectives.   
 
TR42d7-2013-02-004.  This liaison letter included the results from a cabling 
length survey offered to the Study Group.  The results of this survey were 
presented to the Study Group at our January 2013 interim meeting in Phoenix, 
and were appreciated and were used in the development of our objectives. 

 
We look forward to continuing to work with you to make the Next Generation BASE-T 
Study Group and its potential follow-on Task Force a success.  
 
Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

http://www.ieee802.org/3/NGBASET/index.html

